
Subject: THANK YOU 

Dear Liz, 
  
In my capacity as Development Director of Variety the 
Children's Charity I am writing to thank you for the amazing 
kindness and outstanding support you have shown to Variety,the 
Children Charity in the Northwest Region. 
  
Liz Taylor, I cannot express my sincere thanks enough in the 
first  instance  to you personally,   and then to  your wonderful 
team at TLC for putting on an event that surpassed all 
expectations,and I do hope that you enjoyed the experience of 
working with Variety as much as we enjoyed working with you 
on our prestigious Variety honours Kirsty Howard event that 
was so extra  special. 
  
I can honestly say that the song "Nobody does it better " should 
be your theme song at all your events, and also can  say with 
complete honesty I have never enjoyed working with someone 
who is as much fun and as professional  as you are. 
  
On behalf of me, Judi, and everyone at Variety,the Children's 
Charity we are very blessed to have had the support of you 
personally and of all the wonderful team you put together to 
make Variety honours Kirsty Howard such a special event. 
  
Please pass on my sincere thanks to Ellie and Charlotte for all 
they did for us, they are truly great ambassadors for TLC . 
  
I  hope to see you soon. 
  
Best wishes 
  
Lyn  


